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Dear Parent/Carer 

Campus visit –  University of Suffolk – Friday 19 November 2021 

On Friday 19 November 2021 we will be taking all of Year 12, as well as those in Year 13 who are applying 
to university, to the University of Suffolk. 

This visit is designed specifically for sixth form students to enrich, inspire and motivate them to think about 
higher education. 

The day will include a campus tour with student ambassadors, alongside activities and workshops covering 
student finance, university life and what it is like to live as a university student.  

Your child will leave via coach at approximately 8am from Taverham High School and will return by 
approximately 4:00 pm. This trip is completely free but please be aware lunch will not be provided and 
therefore your child will need to bring a packed lunch. As it is an enclosed space, your child will need to 
wear a face mask on the coach, and as required by the University of Suffolk. 

Thank you in advance for your support. I am sure the students will find the trip helpful and enjoyable. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss H Reding 
Enrichment Co-ordinator 

cc Y12 students 
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